
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 The school diary for the session 2022-2023 is distributed today to the 

students. Parents are requested to fill the student’s particulars in the diary 

and paste passport size photograph of their ward in school uniform and sign 

in the spaces provided.  All the information sought in the diary is to be filled at 

the earliest i.e. on or before 04th of May 2022. School related pages from the 

diary will be taken by the Class teachers on 06th May 2022.  

The school diary is to be preserved carefully and no page is to be torn from 

the diary. It has to be brought to school every day to record the instructions 

and home work given by the school staff. This process helps the children to be 

systematic and maintain punctuality. Parents are expected to sign the school 

diary regularly. You may also communicate any message to the class teacher 

through the school diary. 

 

 

Principal 

 


